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May 1, 2007 

To: Deans, Directors, and Department Chairs 

From: Joseph J. Duggan, Associate Dean 

Re: Filing for Graduate Degrees in Summer Session 

As has been the case since summer, 2002, students may file for graduate 
degrees during the Summer Sessions if they are registered and enrolled. 
Degrees for which students file in Summer Sessions will be awarded as of the 
end of the following fall semester. 

As of summer 2007, Summer Sessions enrollment for filing purposes must be 
for a minimum of three units. Previously the requirement was four units. 

The current fees for Summer Sessions are accessible on the web 
at summer.berkeley.edu/mainsite/fees.html 

Questions may be referred to me at grdean.acad@berkeley.edu or 642-5472. 

cc: Head Graduate Advisers 
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Graduate Student Affairs Officers 

	
  


